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County of St. Paul
Re: St. Paul Animal Shelter

To Whom It May Concern:

The St. Paul Animal Shelter (Animal Shelter & Adoption Society for St. Paul & Area) is planning to
purchase a little over five acres of land located NE 6 5810 W4, for the purposes of constructing a new
facility. This location is in the County of St. Paul we hope the county would be supportive of the facility
in the new location. Background is attached.

If the county would be willing to support us being in the new location we would appreciate a letter to
that effect.

Sincerely,

Patricia Ellis

S

Manager

St. Paul Animal Shelter
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The St. Paul Animal Shelter was brought into existence to provide a pound, shelter and adoption service
for St. Paul and Area. In the present location, at capacity, the shelter is hard pressed to serve just the
town of St. Paul, let alone the surrounding areas at this time. The shelter does accept lost pets and stray
animals from the surrounding areas on a private intake basis.

Recently the Shelter has decided to purchase a little over five acres of land in the County of St. Paul; the
town of St. Paul would continue to use the facility in the new location. At the new location; after
construction of the new facility is complete; the shelter would be available to the County of St. Paul and
then other towns and counties with proximity to the shelter decided who would get preference.
Services available would be temporary housing of lost and found pets, stray pets and rabies watch on
pets that require such under the health department .

In addition the shelter would be a resource and information center as well as a location for other
community based animal related programs.

We would hope that the County of St. Paul would be agreeable to us building the new facility in the new
location whether they decided to use our services or not.

We would be happy to discuss any concerns or questions the County may have and would like to serve
the County in whatever capacity they may desire in the future.



